
Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost
September 7, 2025 | 10am

Reflection for Worship

“But the word of God increased and multiplied.”

– Acts 12:24 (ESV)

As a convenience for our regular attenders and visitors, we now 
have a QR code that you can scan below to give electronically.

53 Cochituate Rd. 
Wayland, MA 01778

(508) 358-7717
tccwayland.org



Next Steps

Order of Service
Prelude Abide With Us, Lord Jesu Marpurg

Gathering Hymn I Surrender All (366) Van DeVenter (1896)

Welcome & Call to Worship Psalm 139:1-6 Gabe McHugh

Praise This is Amazing Grace Wickham (2012) 
 Graves Into Gardens Elevation Worship (2019) 
 Faith More Precious Than Gold Mission House (2024)

Prayer for the Offering  Tom Petter

Doxology

Ministry Moment Women’s Bible Study (WBS) Robin Spinale

Staff Announcement Markus Hustad Jeridan Dyck
Director of Children’s Ministry

Passing the Peace  
Leader: The Lord be with you.  Congregation: And also with you!

(Children Pre-K through Grade 5 are dismissed at this time.)

Congregational Prayer  Donna Petter 

Scripture Reading Acts 1:1-11 Jamie Markey
 Leader: This is the Word of the Lord.  Congregation: Thanks be to God!

Sermon “The Gospel to the Nations Until He Comes”    Tom Petter
Senior Minister 

Song of Response Holy Spirit Torwalt (2011) 

Charge & Benediction  Tom Petter

Postlude Trumpet Tune Purcell

If you would like to receive prayer from a deacon, please come to the front left of the 
sanctuary behind the piano at the end of the service.

New? Scan the QR code on the back of the pew to fill out a digital connect card or fill 
out a physical card and place it in the box on the wall inside the sanctuary doors.

Offerings can be placed in offering boxes located inside the sanctuary on the wall by 
the exit doors OR, scan the QR code on the back of this bulletin to give online.

Announcements
Community Picnic today at 12 pm!

If you’re interested in being baptized on Sunday, September 21, plan to attend the 
baptism class next Sunday, September 14, in room 214 after coffee hour.

Attention ladies! The 2025-2026 Women’s Bible Study begins this Thursday, 
September 11, and will cover Philemon and Colossians. To register, click on the 
link found in Friday’s electronic newsletter!

Check out our website – tccwayland.org – and subscribe to our newsletter for 
more registrations and upcoming events!

Notes:


